
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

CITY OF TROUTDALE, OREGON 
NOTICE OF BUDGET COMMITTEE MEETING 

 
6:00 P.M.  - - MAY 18, 2020 

 
 

A public meeting of the Budget Committee of the City of Troutdale and the Troutdale 
Urban Renewal Agency, Multnomah County, State of Oregon, to discuss the budget for 
the fiscal year July 1, 2020 to June 30, 2021.  The meeting will be held virtually via Zoom 
from the Police Facility Community Room, 234 SW Kendall Court, Troutdale, Oregon on 
May 18, 2020 at 6:00 p.m.  The purpose of the meeting is to receive the budget messages 
and to receive comment from the public on the budgets. 
 
This year due to the COVID-19 conditions we are planning to start earlier at 6:00 P.M., 
and in accordance with the governor’s Executive Order No. 20-16, which limits public 
gatherings, the meeting will be held virtually via Zoom.   
 
The Budget Documents may be inspected or obtained on or after May 1, 2020 from the 
City’s web site at https://www.troutdaleoregon.gov/finance/page/city-budgetcafr  
 
Submit Written Public Comment:  This is a public meeting where deliberation of the 
Budget Committee will take place.  Citizens wishing to testify during this Budget 
Committee meeting on the budget for FY 2020-2021, are asked to provide testimony in 
writing only and send your written testimony to City Recorder via email to 
info@troutdaleoregon.gov  no later than 24 hours before the meeting to allow the 
testimony to be forwarded to the Budget Committee.  
 
Other meetings may be held, if needed, on May 20th.  Additional dates will be announced 
at the close of each budget session beginning on May 18, 2020.  All Budget Committee 
meetings will be held virtually via Zoom. 
 
Persons unable to provide written comments in advance are encouraged to contact the 
City, via email to info@troutdaleoregon.gov or by calling 503-665-5175, 24 hours in 
advance of the meeting to discuss alternative arrangements. 
 
 

https://www.troutdaleoregon.gov/finance/page/city-budgetcafr
mailto:info@troutdaleoregon.gov
mailto:info@troutdaleoregon.gov

